	Correspondence and Planning for 9th Sep 2021			
No	Date	Item	Comment	
Planning		None		
Correspondence for Information				
1	11-May	Traffic Calming emails		
2	22-May	Annual Insurance renewal	Community First	
3	22-May	DAPTC annual payment	Paid	
4	25-May	The Queen's Green Canopy	Planting of trees for the Queens Jubilee 2022	
5	11-Jun	Certificate of Exemption AGAR 2020\21- submitted		
6	11-Jun	Town and parish council enquiry helpline	updated contact details	
7	11-Jun	Code of Conduct, Register of Interests & Complaints Training		
8	21-Jun	Community Fibre Partnership Reference - 51912		
9	23-Jun	Village Halls and Community Spaces funding available - closing date	25 July 2021	
10	23-Jun	Community Governance Review (CGR)	to consider any changes	
11	25-Jun	Amanda Hart resigned as Clerk		
12	30-Jun	Michele Harding took on the role of Clerk and RFO		
13	01-Jul	Wessex Flood Warden Newsletter - Summer 2021		
14	04-Jul	Dorset National Park Summer Newsletter		
15	11-Jul	DC-Planning service updated statement		
16	16-Jul	Leader's bulletin from DC		
17	16-Jul	Changes to Neighbour consultations for planning apps	No longer informing neighbours	
18	22-Jul	Help us Bus Back Better - Invitation to Town and Parish Councils		
19	22-Jul	Updated Code of conduct and complaints process with DC	To adopt the New code of conduct	
20	22-Jul	DAPTC 2021 Annual General Meeting		
21	06-Aug	VAT reclaim confirmation	rec'd 16/08	
22	13-Aug	Proposed Parking Charging Strategy report		
23	31-Aug	Places available for Want to do a Neighbourhood Plan? training session on 13 September 6-8pm		
24	03-Sep	03-Sep Reminder to look at Finance and Communications training opportunities		
25		DAPTC weekly Newsletters		
26		Dorset Council weekly newsletters		